

Praises

Medical clients are growing by the day as we schedule 2-4 ultrasounds every other week as medical staff allows.

We are right in the thick of preparations for our Bella Fun Run – 5k run/walk/0.0 May 25th, 2024. Everything is coming together pretty smooth so far. We hope to see you there! I will attach the registration form to this email so you have all the information.

Prayer Requests

Since new staff has joined us, please continue to pray for everyone's transition to go well.

We are still in need of 1-2 more RDMS technicians so we can open up more days to ultrasounds.

The Year of 2024 will bring more clients for us to bless and new donors to help us be able to run Bella to its fullest potential.

Bella's staff and volunteers are still dealing with the cold/flu bug going around. Pray it stays away from here on out.

Baby Bottle Blessing Campaign

Thank you to all who have already signed up for the 2024 Baby Bottle Blessing Campaign. We have already been so blessed by those who have returned their bottles so far! There are a variety of dates and resources available, anyone can get involved!

Please contact us directly or reach out to our Coordinator to get additional information through email, ea.pregnancyshiawassee@gmail.com.

Urgent Needs

Larger Baby Items – Grow with me CARSEATS (on sale at Sam's Club \$85 until April 7th), Bouncers, Pack 'n Plays, Rocking Chairs, Swings, Bassinettes.

Wipes – Any brand, unscented

Baby food – Pouches, jars, rice, oatmeal, puffs, yogurt bites, etc.

Formula — Any brand, any size, any type. Enfamil Gentle Ease and Similac Sensitive have been popular. Nutramigen also has been tricky to find lately and we have a few clients with that specific need.

Nursing health products and pumping equipment.

Update on day-to-day operations

We have been able to give many larger items to our clients (pack n plays, bouncers, swings, etc.) which means we are starting to run dangerously low on these larger items to bless them with in the future.

Hopefully spring comes back soon...

How to be a Blessing to Bella

Continue to pray for us. Many clients and non-clients walk through our door with many critical needs and situations. Pray that our hearts will be prepared to meet them where they are at in life.

Forward this email to family and friends who you think would like to support us in the new year! We'll gladly add them to our list upon request.

Follow our Facebook pages for **Bella Women's Center** (our new page) and **Elizabeth's Resale Shop**. We are in the works of creating a Bella Women's Center Donor page specifically geared towards Bella events coming up, specific needs/prayer requests from clients, information for the public, etc.

Become a God-Parent (monthly donor); with transitioning into a medical clinic we have had monthly costs go up. You can make a difference by contacting us directly and we can get you set up or scan our QR code below.

Donate Today! Visit our website! Donor Facebook page!







How to reach us

Email: pregnancyshiawassee@gmail.com

Phone: (989)723-4025

Location: 224 N Ball St. Owosso, MI 44867

DONATE

 $\underline{https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick\&hosted_button_id=B26EAUB6H223E\&source=url\&ssrt=1695925392060$

WEBSITE and FACEBOOK PAGE:

https://bellawomenowosso.org/------https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61556322975267&mibextid=LQQJ4d